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The committee has come to a point where some of the states that have multiple BOT area 
coverage, show counties that are unassigned by the terms of the Confidential Trustee Listing.  
Along with that, comes the task of the committee members assigned to getting the area 
information on boundaries, not being able to get enough commitments for some are 
Intergroups to expand their boundaries.  This has brought the committee to the point of having 
an item on the Montreal agenda, as to what the feelings are of the BOT for the best 
recommendations to move forward. 
 
Although the BOT will not be asked for a formal decision regarding this issue, the committee 
will take any suggestions and try to ‘encourage’ those affected areas with some solutions to 
have all counties officially covered by an area designation. 
 
We therefore look to target the Seattle Trustee meeting for our final results, which we hope 
will be mutually agreeable to all areas. 
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